
 

Dolores Bears Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

January 6, 2025 

Present: Rylee Jo Kiddo-President; Megan Tallmadge-Vice President; Kim 
Parr-Treasurer; Anna Vaughn-Treasurer Elect; Staci Cost-Secretary 

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 PM by Rylee Kiddo.  

Secretary Minutes:  Motion made by Rylee to approve of the minutes from the 
November 4th Booster Club Meeting. The motion was seconded by Megan and the 
motion passed.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Kim shared the treasurer’s report for November. The beginning 
balance was $7,785.58.  Total income was $586.00, and total expenses were $1,316.56. 
The ending balance was $7,055.02.  Kim shared the treasurer’s report for December. The 
beginning balance was $7,055.02.  Total income was $534.96, and total expenses were 
$2,304.95. The ending balance was $5,285.03.  Staci made a motion to approve the 
November and December treasurer’s report.  Rylee seconded and the motion passed. 

Concessions Report:    

Megan is lacking a few dates for concessions. She has sent out to the school groups. 
Megan will send it out again to specific individuals to target those that have not 
completed concessions yet this year.  We have new healthier options that have been 
selling.  Do we want to order a hot dog roller? Megan will look for different ideas of hot 
dog roller.  Staci will put it in the Booster Amazon account for Megan and everyone to 
check out.  

Request for Funds:   None this month. Alison will be in next month with her kids.    

Operation Graduation (OG): Third meeting will take place tonight. 

Student Government: No report 

Old Business: 
●​ Bear Wear: Anna shared the bear wear report for November and December.  All 

of the information is on the square app.  Will keep track of inventory by paper 



when items are sold by the school then Anna will track the inventory on the 
square app. 

●​ Fashion Show: Will take place on February 28th 6:00 to 8:00 PM at the Dolores 
High School Gym.  Discussed purpose and event details as per included handout.  
Kevin has confirmed being the MC.  We want to open the invitation to all the 
schools in Montezuma County.  A ticket will go toward 50% off the purchase of 
any item.  Anna discussed having a program.  Kim made a motion for Anna to use 
a designer to create invitations and program design up to $100. Rylee seconded 
and the motion passed.  

New Business:  
●​ Large Donation - still unsure of when the funds will be received.  

Next Meeting- Monday, February 3th, 2024 - 5:00 p.m. @ HS commons.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:47 pm.  

Notes submitted by S. Cost 
 


